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Comments: I strongly oppose the scale of the proposed development plan. Their proposal would change the

entire Holland Lake Recreation Area as a whole by more than doubling the amount of hotel guests and almost

tripling the footprint of development.  This site is already one of the most crowded places in the Swan Valley and

hosts some of the area's most popular trailheads, campgrounds, and beaches. Holland Lake is not the place for

an out of state ski developer to construct a mega-lodge that will undoubtedly be out of the price range of local

Montanans. If the Forest Service actually cares about forest health they won't allow a development of this scale

to go forward on the doorstep of one of the most pristine wilderness areas left in the lower 48.

 

 


